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Welcome Back!

Here are some general announcements from the branch:

• Our next Branch Meeting is Saturday, December 5, 2022 at 10 am. 
We will meet at Esther’s Place, 201 W. Galena St (Rt 30), Big Rock, for a Holiday Craft Party. An email for 
reservations will be sent out closer to the date. This is a great event where we make a fun craft we get to keep! 
Perfect for the holidays!

• Bookin’ It To Lunch will meet Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 11:30 am to discuss the book There, There by 
Tommy Orange.

• Our Monthly Movie Group will meet Monday, November 14, 2022 at 6:15 pm at Linda Seyler’s home to watch 
The Janes: Courage & Creativity on the Abortion Front (2022)

Don’t forget! Our Branch Fundraiser is due November 10, 2022. You should have received a card in the mail. 
Please be sure to make your check out to : AAUW Aurora Area Branch. Checks should be sent to:
Vicki Petersen, 720 Four Seasons Blvd., Aurora, IL, 60504. All of the proceeds go towards AAUW’s Greatest Needs 
Fund. Be a change-maker for women and girls everywhere!

       BE SURE TO VOTE on NOVEMBER 8th!
       Make your voice heard!

***SAVE THE DATE***

Our Branch meeting for March 18, 2023 at 5 pm will be

The Sisters of Story
“With the uptick of hateful and vitriolic language and action in this country since the 2016 
election, three women wanted to create a project to demonstrate peace and commonalities 
between us, to try to bridge the divide. Rohina Malik, a Muslim woman, playwright and 
storyteller, Susan Stone, a Jewish woman and storyteller and Kim Schultz, who is an actor 
and storyteller who identifies as Christian came up with an idea: what if we all told stories 
from our faiths with the goal of bringing people together and showing peace, curiosity and 
similarities  amongst the faiths. KEEPING FAITH: SISTERS OF STORY was born. We hope you 
agree that now more than ever, we need to come together and decide who we are going to 
be as a community and as a nation and how we are going to allow our story to be told.
Each storyteller tells 3 stories inspired by their personal faith journey.”

Our Branch meeting for Thursday, April 20, 2023 at 6 pm will be the All-Branch Book Club
The Sum of Us: What Racism Costs Everyone and How We Can Prosper Together, by Heather McGhee

* If you have any corrections for the Yearbook, please send an email to Linda Seyler: lindainoswego@gmail.com *
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